
Week of August 18th, 2019

CAGY Parent Meeting
All parents/guardians of students 6th - 12th grade are 
encouraged to meet us today in the Youth Room following 
the 10:45 a.m. service.

Congratulations!  It’s a girl!
Josie Abigail Bravo was born on August 4th weighing 7 lbs 3 
oz and was 19.5 inches.  Her parents are Willy and Gaby and 
she has two big sisters, Metzli and Meyrin, and a big brother, 
Diego.


